Greenfield Community Unit School

District No. 10

Administration Office • 311 Mulberry Street • Greenfield, IL 62044 • (217) 368-2447 • Fax (217) 368-2724

GREENFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

115 Prairie Street Greenfield, IL 62044 (217) 368-2551 Fax (217) 368-2232 GREENFIELD HIGH SCHOOL

502 East Street Greenfield, IL 62044 (217) 368-2219 Fax (217) 368-2230

Dear Greenfield School Community,

It is my pleasure to welcome you to the start of the 2023-24 school year and officially introduce myself to the greater community. I consider it a true privilege and honor to have been selected as your new Superintendent of Schools.

I began my career in education in 2005 as a teacher in the Carrollton School district. Most recently I served as principal of Winchester Elementary School. Before that, I served as Jr/Sr. High Principal in the Brussels School district. I also have experience as a school board member, union president, farmer, emergency medical technician and volunteer firefighter.

The Greenfield School District has earned a reputation for academic excellence, and the variety of opportunities offered beyond the classroom setting are exemplary, as they provide enriching learning experiences for students at all levels. As an educator for nearly 20 years, I wholeheartedly value the programs and services in place, and I am committed to building upon past practices to ensure that current and future students have opportunities to explore their interests and find their true passion. I believe in the power of working together to achieve our goals. I am dedicated to working closely with our principals, teachers, and staff to provide them with the resources, respect, professional development, and support they need to excel in their roles. Working together, we will provide students with a foundation to pursue academic and life successes.

In addition to the top-notch education programs, it was the level of community involvement and passion for extracurricular programs that drew me to this district. I witnessed this sense of pride for many years and have now experienced it firsthand over the past few months. I continue to be welcomed by faculty members, parents, students and residents as we begin this journey together. Please know it is my intent to make every effort to foster and cultivate this practice to ensure the continued success of our students, schools and community.

While serving as your Superintendent of Schools, I plan to be accessible to all stakeholders and maintain an open door communication policy. I encourage and welcome any questions, comments or concerns you have about our schools and can be reached at 217-368-2447 and/or astumpf@greenfieldschools.org.

It is an exciting time for the Greenfield School District, and I am looking forward to the year ahead. Please accept my best wishes for a happy, healthy and safe school year.

Sincerely,

Andy Stumpf

Superintendent of Schools